U. S. DEPARTMENT OF COMMERCE Bureau of the Census Washington 25, D. C.

## MEMORANDUM TO EDITORS REGARDING THE 1960 CENSUS

As you know, the 1960 Census of Population and Housing which begins on April 1, 1960 will collect new information to bring up to date the statistics published after the last census in 1950.

We enclose for your possible use, four items which trace the history of the census in your State and present statistics from earlier censuses for the State, for each county, and for each city of 10,000 or more population. This material is provided so that you can localize your articles about the forthcoming census.

This mailing supplements information which has been or is being supplied to you from the Census District Office for your area.

BUREAU OF THE CENSUS Public Information Office Washington 25, D. C.

March 13, 1960